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Dear Customer, 
 
Thank you for your enquiry regarding the REACH Regulation and its effect on products supplied by 
Kodak. The Eastman Kodak Company hereby represents and warrants that the following products 
do not contain SVHCs: 

• NEXPRESS Dry Inks 
 
Additional information is available at www.kodak.com/go/reach. 
 
REACH entered into force on 1 June 2007 and the requirements that companies need to fulfil are 
being implemented in stages over several years. Kodak, like many other companies, is aware of its 
obligations with respect to this EU Regulation.  
 
We are committed to meeting our legal obligations under REACH, whether as a manufacturer, 
importer or downstream user. We have made changes to our Safety Data Sheets (SDS) to ensure 
continued REACH compliance and as we and our suppliers register substances during the next few 
years of “phase-in”, Kodak will update the SDS to include substance registration numbers, 
exposure scenarios and other information as appropriate. Pre-registration numbers will not be 
included in communications, including in SDS. 
 
The Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) is published and updated by ECHA 
on a regular basis. Kodak regularly reviews this and maintains a website containing a list of articles 
affected. For chemical mixtures, relevant information relating to SVHCs is given in the Safety Data 
Sheet.  
 
We will continue to communicate with our suppliers and customers over the coming years to 
ensure that other information necessary for compliance is identified and shared in a timely 
manner.   
 
If you have additional questions or require further assistance, please feel free to email us at 
PEP@kodak.com. 
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